
	 	 	 Dear Nekesa (Harvesters),


                   We are operating in true religion according to James 1:27 “Religion that 		
God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this: to look after 			
orphans and widows in their distress and to keep oneself from being polluted 

by the world.”


As you are aware we are still operating in a world that is shut down by the affects of the 
Corona virus. We have also experienced a plague of locust that has created a shortage of 
food for the people of Africa.


Street Kids Ministry


Over the year we have been doing ministry wit the 
street kids in feeding them and brining them 
clothing. This was a ministry we did with 3 other 
churches as well. However, the government shut 
down the restaurants and eateries and with the 
shortage of food due to the plague of locusts 
eating the crops, food has been hard to come by. 
This has caused the other church being unable to 
continue feeding the children on the streets.


In spite of these effects we have been blessed to 
continue to look after the orphans. We are 
feeding 60 street kids by having our house 
parents from the oChildren’s Home cook more 
meals. Also the older boys from the Children’s 
Home have been learning to cook as well to help us 
cook the amount we need each day to feed the 
street kids. 


We are so proud of our older boys, that have 
returned from University, stepping up to help 
provide the food needed. They are learning valuable 
lessons in servanthood.
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

Children’s Home

We are also looking after the orphans in the Children’s Home. We have all 
of our older boys that have been away for school back home. We are so 
happy to have them home and save during these times.


Unfortunately the money that we have paid for 
the boys schooling and their room and board at 
their schools we will not be receiving back. This 

does leave us needing to increase funds to cover 
the additional food and the tutors that we will 
need to continue the boys schooling at the 
Children’s Home. We do not want the boys 
falling behind on their schooling and desire to 
continue their education from home.


Now that we have all the boys home at the 
same time we do not have enough mattresses. 
We have arranged it so a few of our younger 
and smaller boys share their beds to make it work. 
However we are in need of 2 beds for our boys. 


Summer Visit from Justus and Margaret


Unfortunately this year we are unable to come visit you this year due to the travel band 
and boarder closures. We send you our love and prayers. We hope to make plans to visit 
you next summer.


We do understand that many of you are feeling the same hardships at this time as well. 
We are continuing our prayers for you often and thank you Lord for you. Thank you for 
your continued prayers and financial support of Bungoma Bible Ministries!


Hebrews 6:10 “For God is not unjust. He will not forget how hard you have worked 
for him and how you have shown your love to him by caring for other  
believers, as you still do.”


 Forever Grateful,  
Justus Ochuro 


One of our Boys Studying


The Boys Tutor
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